
 

JOIN CPFA FOR A FREE VIRTUAL support group session 

Register here: https://fs17.formsite.com/cpfanj/CanWeTalk/index 
     

Concerned Persons for Adoption (CPFA) is 

offering a parent talk, “Navigating Birth 

Parent Relationships” via Zoom 

on Friday, January 31, 

8:00-9:30 pm, EST. 

 

Navigating relationships with your child’s 

birth parents can be complicated and can be one of the hardest parts about being an 

adoptive parent. This talk will explore why connections and relationships with birth 

parents are so meaningful and beneficial to your child’s well-being. We will discuss ways 

to search, encourage and support the relationship between your child and their birth 

parents and ways to prepare and respond to challenges that may arise. 

Presented by Rebecca Gallese, LCSW along with the NJ Adoption Resource Clearing 

House, the speaker will also lead an insightful discussion on tips on to search for birth 

parents, ideas on what to do if your child does their own search on social media and 

share support that may be helpful.  

Don’t miss this opportunity to listen, ask questions, and share your thoughts, concerns, 

and more with our guest expert and experienced adoptive parents.  

To reserve your spot, register here: 

https://fs17.formsite.com/cpfanj/CanWeTalk/index 

 

We look forward to seeing you then! 

Follow us to learn more about CPFA and all our events! 
https://www.facebook.com/cpfa.newjersey.3 

  
 

CPFA offers great opportunities to network with other adoptive/pre-adoptive 
parents. CPFA is a volunteer organization working to support those who wish to adopt 
and provides educational and networking resources to those who have adopted. 
Membership is encouraged and is open to anyone concerned with adoption. 
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